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THE GROOVE & THAC FM
Our live lunchtime entertainment was back last week with live performances and
record spinning from our Year 12 MC’s.
This is always a fun session, with a selection of our senior students performing for their peers
as they enjoy lunch and sunshine. This time, both of our Contemporary Bands performed 2 songs
each. The intermediate group performed 'Rosana' and 'Don't Start Now'.  The Seniors performed
Hold the Line and On my Mind. The Year 12 hosts were Angus M. and Joey M, and these boys are
always entertaining updating students with College community news and music trivia. Well done
to these students, and we look forward to more GROOVE & THAC FM sessions next term.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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